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James Kennedy
Office'of Nuclear Materials
Safety and Safeguards,;U.S.

Nuclear' Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the title transfer and possession
provisions of the Low-Level Radioactive Waste. Policy. Amendments Act of 1985.

Our staff has reviewed the Low-Level Radioactive Waste Policy Amendments
Act of .1985 and information . concerning Policy Act. At this time, we have
no comments.

Sincerely,

lh6 .~ ,

Thomas ' E.11111, * ager t

Radioactive Mat.r _als program
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